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Edward Mountain 
Convenor 
Net Zero, Energy & Transport Committee 
Scottish Parliament 
EH99 1SP 
 
 
15th September 2025 
  
 
Dear Mr Mountain,  
 
MV Glen Rosa Quarterly Progress Update 
 
Executive Summary 
Following our previous correspondence, Ferguson Marine has consistently reviewed and refined the MV Glen 
Rosa programme schedule. These refinements have strengthened our confidence in the delivery timeline and 
allowed for better alignment of resources with critical path activities. 
 
Key Activities 
From June to August, we achieved significant structural and mechanical milestones such as removing the 
funnels, installing the exhaust system, and completing the first of two dry dock operations at Dales Marine. 
The planned scope for the dry dock was fully completed, and we took the opportunity to inspect the 
underwater hull and fittings. This inspection revealed some rust in the starboard stern tube, which the 
propeller shaft passes through. We will carry remediation work on the stern tube during the second dry dock 
in April 2026. Additionally, preliminary wiring works for the Mezzanine Deck were finalised, and initial 
inspections of the Sea Water system and shaft alignment were completed. 
 
Looking ahead to September through November, the team will focus on interior outfitting, LNG system 
installation and commissioning activities, as well as galley equipment installation and commissioning. 
Certification preparations will intensify in October. 
 
MV Glen Sannox – Warranty Support 
FMPG continues to provide support for warranty claims as they arise, ensuring resolution with minimal 
operational disruption. Costs for these are currently as anticipated. 
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Conclusion 
We remain fully committed to delivering MV Glen Rosa to the highest standards and continue to anticipate 
delivery in Q2 2026, and within previously advised outturn cost/risk allowances. We will keep Parliament 
informed through our quarterly reports. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Graeme Thomson  
CEO 
 

 


